WL MHashkins

September 3, 1993

Mr. Steve Tribble, Director
pivision of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
101 East Gaines Street
Tallahassee FL 32399-0870

Dear Mr. Tribble:

RE: Comments on Proposed Amendment to Rule 215-6.0345
Docket No. 930486-EU

The proposed amendment to Rule 25-6.0345, F.A.C., Safety
Standards for Transmission and Distribution Facilities
Constructed after July 1, 1986 will result in some expense and
procedural changes for Gulf Power Company if fully implemented.
Most of the information and the format changes for that
information is now available for the quarterly report of
completed work orders. Substantial software and procedural
changes would be required to provide the Kv of the job. The
proposed change does not indicate if the Kv information
requested would be for the design or operating voltage. Gulf
Power would prefer not to be required to provide this item ot
information until other major changes in the Company's work
order system are necessary.

Sircerely,
|

cc: S, L. Nurnberger

' L. J. Rouillier
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